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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
school nEWSLETTER – december 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
Final Mass of 2024 – please come and join our whole school community as we celebrate Advent Mass in St Brendan’s Church on Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am.
Important dates for December
· Tuesday 3rd – P7 pupils attending Pantomime with St Brendan’s parishioners.

· Friday 6th – St Brendan’s Christmas Fayre – after school.

· Monday 9th – St Brendan’s Nativity – starting at 1.30pm.
· Tuesday 10th – St Brendan’s Nativity – starting at 9.30am.

· Tuesday 10th – St Brendan’s pantomime for all pupils (M&M Productions) – in the afternoon. Our Parent Council will provide drinks and snacks.
· Tuesday 17th December – whole school Mass – 9.30am.
· Wednesday 18th – Community Campus Sing Along – starting at 1.30pm.

· Friday 20th – school finishes at 2.30pm.
Friday 6th December non-uniform day – pupils are asked to donate home baking for the Christmas Fayre.

School Christmas Fayre – will take place this Friday. Entry is free!

Please collect your child as usual and enter the Fayre via the front door (at the school office). 

Please note all pupils must be accompanied by and supervised by an adult.
School Nativity Performances – are completely free! Each family has been sent tickets for each performance. If you did not receive yours in your child’s school bag, please contact the school office.

Our afternoon performance takes place on Tuesday 10th December.

Our morning performance takes place on Monday 9th December. 

Christmas Parties – we are delighted that St Brendan’s Church have invited us to have our Christmas Parties in their beautifully redecorated church hall. 

Primary 4 - Primary 7 party will take place on Tuesday 17th December (after lunch).
Primary 1 – Primary 3 will take place on Thursday 19th December (after lunch).
Children can wear their own clothes/ party clothes to school on these days.

A huge thank you to Fr Ezra, Josephine, St Brendan’s Parish and Mrs King for organising these parties. We can’t wait to celebrate!
School finishes on Friday 20th December at 2.30pm and re-opens on Monday 6th January.

Office Staffing – due to illness, we do not have any office staff on a Friday. Please do not phone as there is no one to answer. Please email headteacher email (shown below) and I will respond as quickly as I can.

Kind regards 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher
Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222

